
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 
 

Brennan Manning once said, “If there 

are few ‘power-ridden’, Spirit-filled 

Christians in the church today, it is 

because so few of us have gotten into 

the business of what Paul calls ‘dying 

daily’ to self-centeredness in all its 

forms including self-promotion and 

self-condemnation.  A study of church 

history reveals that every time the 

Spirit of God blows with hurricane 

force through the Body, it is always 

through these prophets and lovers 

who have surrendered to the folly of 

the cross”. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott 
will be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for 
children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 
coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend.  
 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-

4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 

Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH – 7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact 
Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca for details. 
 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am 
- If your Thursday mornings are free and you would like to 
connect with other women, feel free to join us!  Childcare is 
provided. For info, contact Kristina at 
kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com 
 
Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact 
Jorge & Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 

Your journey from mourning to joy – If you’ve lost someone 
close to you, please contact   Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca 
for information about our weekly GriefShare Support Group 
starting Saturday, February 28th at 10 am. The video being 
shown this Saturday will be “Is This Normal?” 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on 
some new information, please take a moment to fill in a 
Valley Church Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes 
beside the exits. You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the 
chairs in front of you. 
 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your 
special moments with us by emailing us your 
favorite family photos to use in the bulletin.   
 
Your 2014 Income Tax  Receipts are ready to be picked up – 
They can be found in the Mail Centre.  
 
Time to renew your membership…Note: It is necessary to 

renew your membership on a yearly basis by writing your 

signature beside your name on the list posted in the foyer – If 

you forgot to sign the list last year, your name will be missing 

and you will have to once again fill in an application form.  “Join 

the Family” application forms are available at the back for 

those seeking membership for the first time or for those who 

have let their membership lapse.  

Photos on front – Clockwise from top left…Carrey Gao mastering 
the art of making macaroons; Roberta Andrus and her daughter, 
Mary, enjoying a Canucks game; Congratulations to Brie Nyland 
who came in first at Victoria Danceworks and therefore qualifies 
for provincials in Junior Jazz/Stage; Janice, David & James Ross 
with their Cairn terrier, Dora; a new year’s visit to Tofino for 
Stephen & Bernice Quin, Carol Ann & Brodie Collins, Oskar Quin and 
Bernice & Carol Ann’s mom, Corry. 
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